

## creative education for gifted and inquisitive children

Satori School Update ~ September 5, 2022

Dear Satori Students and Families,

Happy September!

Actually, happy second week of September. I know I say it all the time, but the time seems to get faster every year! August was filled with excitement. It was wonderful welcoming new families and inviting everyone back on to campus. Seeing parents on campus for curriculum night was great, but I must admit I am out of practice. If you were unable to join us, please make sure you read the handbook with information regarding PBIS, dress codes, and all other information you may want or need.

We are still waiting for our NSLP (national school lunch program) approval. We should be getting it soon. Thank you for your patience as we learn about our new chef and the program as well as the weekly menus going out. We hope to be able to provide families with monthly menus soon.

September is a very busy month, and we need your help. Please read over this newsletter careful for information about all the events and happenings, particularly look for the <u>volunteer opportunities</u> listed below. Parent/teacher conferences are also this month. Please be on the lookout for sign ups from your child's teacher.

Thanks for joining us this year. It's going to be great!

Jo Honea

Executive Director

Satori School

3801 North 1st Avenue Tucson, Arizona 85719 520-887-4003 Fax 520-887-5510 satorischool.org